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First name: John

Last name: Little

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments:  To whom it may concern;

 

 I am opposed  to changing the existing rule of no motor vehicles in areas of our Public Lands. This change

would make our trails into something of more a motor sport opportunity, not what the areas where originally

design for. I think there are other opportunities in our great outdoors for this style of riders.

 

 Thank you for this opportunity to comment on this issue.

 


